Dombeck, Corinne

= —
From: Dombeck, Corinne
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 10:31 AM
To: Dombeck, Corinne
Subject: RE: NIBIN machine

From: Perez, Henry <Henry.Perez@cityofracine.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 7:11 PM

To: Dombeck, Corinne <Corinne.Dombeck@cityofracine.org>; Schulz, Todd <Todd.Schulz@cityofracine.org>

Cc: Howell, Arthel <Arthel.Howell@cityofracine.org>; Polzin, John <John.Polzin@cityofracine.org>; Schulz, Mark
<Mark.Schulz@cityofracine.org>; Smith, Michael <Michael.Smith@cityofracine.org>; Jones, Julia
<Julia.Jones@cityofracine.org>

Subject: Re: NIBIN machine

Absolutely will sponsor.

Get Outlook for i0S

From: Dombeck, Corinne <Corinne.Dombeck@cityofracine.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 10:20:25 AM

To: Schulz, Todd <Todd.Schulz@cityofracine.org>

Cc: Howell, Arthel <Arthel.Howell@cityofracine.org>; Perez, Henry <Henry.Perez@cityofracine.org>; Polzin, John
<John.Polzin@cityofracine.org>; Schulz, Mark <Mark.Schulz@cityofracine.org>; Smith, Michael
<Michael.Smith@cityofracine.org>; Jones, Julia <Julia.Jones@cityofracine.org>

Subject: RE: NIBIN machine

DC T Schuiz,

Would you please complete the attached and return to me? | will then take care of moving this forward for approval per
Chief Howell’s request.

Thank you,
Corinne

Corinne Dombeck

Adminstrative Assistant, Office of the Chief
Racine Police Department

730 Center Street

Racine WI 53404

P 262-635-7710

F 262-635-0190

From: Howell, Arthel <Arthel.Howell@cityofracine.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 9:35 PM

To: Schulz, Todd <Todd.Schulz@cityofracine.org>

Cc: Perez, Henry <Henry.Perez@cityofracine.org>; Polzin, John <John.Polzin@cityofracine.org>; Schulz, Mark
<Mark.Schulz@cityofracine.org>; Smith, Michael <Michael.Smith@cityofracine.org>; Jones, Julia




<Julia.Jones@cityofracine.org>; Dombeck, Corinne <Corinne.Dombeck@cityofracine.org>
Subject: Re: NIBIN machine

Todd,

No need to slow the process down. | agree that we should apply for the grant, so the next step would be to get an Alder
to sponsor the application and make an appearance before the Finance & Personnel Committee to formally request
permission to apply (and if awarded) accept the grant.

Upon being provided with the appropriate background information, need and value of this resource, as a former police
officer, Ald. Perez may offer his support in sponsoring this grant application.

I will speak with Ald. Perez directly and we will proceed accordingly.

Art

Sent from my iPhone

From: Howell, Arthel

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 2:04 PM

To: Schulz, Todd <Todd.Schulz@cityofracine.org>

Cc: Polzin, John <John.Polzin@cityofracine.org>; Schulz, Mark <Mark.Schulz@cityofracine.org>
Subject: Re: NIBIN machine

We should definitely pursue this opportunity. The initial priority is to make a formal request to the
Finance & Personnel committee to apply for and accept the ATF grant.

You can work with Mark, John and Corinne to set the wheels in motion. We will need an Alder to
“sponsor” this project. Ald. Perez would likely be happy to do so.

| will connect with Ald. Perez directly to provide additional information.

Sent from my iPad



